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August 3, 1949
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Honorable Robert Se Kerr/
United States Senate
Washington, De Ce

ly dear Senators

X

Enclosed herewith is the o tter I e. just
received from ir. Martin Cross of illbowoodp; North Dakota,
relative to various questions concerning/fle Je Rege 38
which he would like answered.

Wiould you kindly check into this problem and
@ive me your advice in this matter, returming the enclosed
letter with your reply? Your interest and asaistance in
this request shall be deeply appreciated.

With kindest regards and best wishes, I am

Sincerely,

Wlidgs
ancCe
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